
Submitter: George Rogers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB2057 

I am in support of this bill. I am a Union Carpenter and i believe workers should be 

compensated for there labor. General Contractors that hire labor brokers should be 

responsible if the worker does not get paid correctly. 


